
From: R Clark
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Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 11:40:42 PM

Dear Officials:
 
First , the C and H HOG FARM  should be required to relocate away from the Buffalo River watershed at the
corporation"s own expense.

Second, The  ex-director of ADEQ ,who committed fhe violation against the people of Arkansas and its precious
stream  should be sentenced to live adjacent  to a hog farm for 5 years.

Third,  this   ex-director should have to apologize to the current  director and the other scientists at ADEQ for
tarnishing the reputation of this very crucially important agency .

Fourth, every effort should be made to restore and rehabilitate the acreage when the HOG FARM MOVES OUT
OF THE AREA.

                                                                                                                                                                                                  

      Sincerely yours,
      

      Nancy Clark
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